
Merry Christmas everyone whether you're here or back home. 

If you're thinking of buying a new racket as a present you may want
to wait until you see what the demo day rackets look like on Tuesday
January 7th before the Welcome Back Clinic. Pro Am always brings
the latest version of the best rackets on the market. 

Speaking of the Welcome Back Clinic it is set for the 6th through the
9th starting at 11. It’s open to players 3.0 and below. Sign up on
Chelsea.

Be sure to get on the list for the Doubles Social on January 11th at
4pm as it fills up fast and it's limited to the first 25. 

Tip of the week: Location is just not a real estate idea but a critical
part of tennis. The ability to hit your shots where they need to go is
as important as where you position yourself after you hit it. To often
I see the shot being hit in the wrong spot or the player is in the
wrong spot. Get control of these areas and you will be a better
player 
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